
August 17,2007 

Ms. Beth O’Donnell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

AT&T Kentucky 1: 502 582.8219 
601  W. Chestnut Street F 502 582 1573 
Room 407 mary.keyer@att com 

Louisville, KY 40203 

v 
BUG 2 0 2007 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
68MM1%81ON 

Re: dPi Teleconnect, L.L.C. v. BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
KPSC 2005-00455 

Dear Ms. O’Donnell: 

On July 23, 2007, Texas counsel representing dPi Teleconnect, LLC served dPi 
Teleconnect, LLC’s First Set of Requests for Information to BellSouth 
Telecommunications, Inc., d/b/a AT&T Kentucky. AT&T Kentucky wishes to advise the 
Commission that it does not intend to respond to the Requests for Information because 
there is no procedural order in the case providing for discovery. In addition, counsel for 
dPi has not petitioned for discovery. 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced case are the original and ten (I 0) 
copies of this letter. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Hon. Douglas Brent 
Hon. Christopher Malish 

687940 


